
From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
To: "Messerotes, Gary"
Cc: "ray_boyer@dot.ca.gov"
Subject: RE: Caltrans 555 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland Field and Reporting Schedule
Date: Friday, March 09, 2012 8:51:00 AM

Gary,
 
The requests for both extensions has been approved.
 
Keith
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda , CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org
 
 
From: Messerotes, Gary [mailto:Gary.Messerotes@stantec.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 4:04 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: Ramin Behani/D04/Caltrans/CAGov (ramin_behani@dot.ca.gov); Ray Boyer (ray_boyer@dot.ca.gov);
Falk, Alicia; Hardin, Jack
Subject: Caltrans 555 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland Field and Reporting Schedule
 
Hi Keith,
 
I wanted to follow up with you regarding Stantec’s February 21, 2012 submittal responding to your
February 3, 2012 letter regarding the subject site.
 
In our response, we indicated that Caltrans was working out an access and right of entry agreement
with the adjacent property owner.  This has now been finalized.  With the delay in obtaining the
agreement and subsequent scheduling difficulties, we are now scheduled to conduct the quarterly
groundwater monitoring (and well development) event the last week of March.  Therefore, we would like
to request an extension for submitting the final First Quarter 2012 Monitoring Report until May 18,
2012.
 
Regarding the Site Investigation, Preferential Pathway Study, and Site Conceptual Model, we will be in
the field starting the first week or April and therefore, request the report deadline be extended to June
8, 2012.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Gary P. Messerotes, P.G.
Senior Project Manager
Stantec
15575 Los Gatos Boulevard Building C
Los Gatos, CA 95032
Ph:   (408) 356-6124 Ext. 252
Fx:   (408) 356-6138
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Cell: (415) 559-9487
gary.messerotes@stantec.com
stantec.com
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used
for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and
notify us immediately.
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